William G. Nelson, M.D., Ph.D.

Marion I. Knott Director and Professor of Oncology Director, Sidney Kimmel Comprehensive Cancer Center

The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Building 401 North Broadway / Suite 1100 Baltimore, Maryland 21287 410-516-4203 T 410-955-6787 F bnelson@jhmi.edu JOHNS HOPKINS

MEDICINE

THE SIDNEY KIMMEL

COMPREHENSIVE CANCER

CENTER

January 24, 2014

Jonathan B. Loden Foundation c/o Mr. Bryan Loden 6205 Mallett Drive Mount Airy, MD 21771

Dear Mr. Loden,

On behalf of the Sidney Kimmel Comprehensive Cancer Center at Johns Hopkins, I want to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your generous support of Dr. Arlene Forastiere's research. While much work remains ahead of us before we can eradicate cancer altogether, private philanthropists like you have uniquely positioned the Kimmel Cancer Center to bring this goal to fruition.

Your giving has helped us transform cancer medicine by moving towards a model capable of detecting, targeting, and disarming cancers before patients ever exhibit a single symptom. And, crucially, it has allowed us to do so in a way that improves patients' quality of life by developing more effective, less toxic therapies that not only reduce recurrence rates, but have fewer long-term side effects.

Your commitment to the Hopkins mission enhances our ability to not only ask big questions, but also find the answers. Together we can ensure that unprecedented progress is what the Kimmel Cancer Center not only has, but always will, deliver.

Sincerely,

William Nelson, M.D., Ph.D.

WENELLM

